I MASTER
PLUMBERS

16 January 2004

Email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Mr John Carter

Secretary

Employment, Workplace Relations and Education References Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter
I refer to the Building and Construction Industry Inquiry which is the subject of
the Committee’s focus at this time.

I have attached the Association’s written contribution to assist in the
Committee’s deliberation.

The Association has also participated in the preparation of , and generally
supports the thrust of the submission provided by the Australian Chamber of
Commerce and Industry.

Should the need arise the Association is available to contribute further during
the public hearings program of the Committe.

Yours faithfully,

Ray Herbert, FIE Aust CP Eng
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